
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

Dave Stinson has just received a ‘phone call from Bob Menzies telling him that 

he has just come out of hospital after a knee replacement - he was just hoping 

it was going to be minor surgery - and is now off his feet for some time, 

reluctantly cancelling their place at Berwick! 

 

Dave is holding on to these 2 places, I will not inform the hotel until the first 

week in April, in the meantime, perhaps we can trawl around for anyone who 

wishes to take these 2 places. Bob Killey comes to mind! 

 

Regards 

 

 
 


